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CALL FOR PAPERS – EXTENSION OF DEADLINE 
 

The financial crisis of 2007-2009 was truly global in nature. As a result, the G20 as well 
as certain international financial institutions, such as the International Monetary Fund and 
the Basel Committee, have become focal points in international attempts to come up with 
new standards for banking and finance, as well as creating a set of macro-prudential 
policies to provide future guidance to monetary and fiscal authorities around the globe. In 
spite of the spirit of common purpose demonstrated by many heads of government in the 
early phases of the crisis, the future of finance will be governed by a balance between 
domestic and international priorities.  

Topics to be considered for the workshop include but are not limited to: 

 International cooperation versus coordination in monetary and/or fiscal policies 
 Regulatory frameworks for banking and financial markets: Is more the merrier? 

 The behavior of financial markets before, during, and following financial crises; 

 Assessments of monetary and fiscal responses since the beginning of the crisis; 

We especially welcome empirical papers, but we will also consider theoretical work. One 
session will be devoted to presentations by PhD students. Academics and policy makers 
are encouraged to submit papers. 
 
EXPENSES: Expenses for travel (economy class round-trip) and accommodation will be 
partially covered for speakers. 
 
SUBMISSION INFORMATION: Only complete research papers (PDF versions only) 
should be sent by 31 December 2011 to: Martin T. Bohl, Email: martin.bohl@wiwi.uni-
muenster.de. A Special Issue in the Journal of Financial Stability is planned (M. Bohl, P. 
Siklos, Guest Editors). Author(s) should indicate whether they are interested in having 
their paper considered for publication. All papers will undergo the usual refereeing 
process. 
 
Deadline: 31 December 2011 
Notifications of acceptance will be sent by 31 January 2012. 
Authors should confirm their participation by 1 March 2012. 
 
WEBSITE: More detailed information on the workshop will be available soon at http:// 
www.wiwi.uni-muenster.de/me/workshops/index.html and http://www.wlu.ca/viessmann. 


